
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Congregants, 

This fall, Sukkot begins on Monday evening, October 6, 2025.  One of the mitzvot of Sukkot is to wave the  
lulav and etrog.  While there is an opportunity to take part in the mitzvah in synagogue each morning of the 
holiday (except Shabbat), it is a mitzvah that we can bring into our homes as well, whether or not we build our 
own sukkah.   

We invite you to order your own lulav and etrog through Har Zion.  The cost for a set this year is $53 (we are 
keeping prices the same this year).  Orders will be available to pick up from Sunday, October 5, and we 
encourage you to bring them home before the holiday starts so that you may use them as much as possible.  

Please submit your order to Ely Levine (elevine@harziontemple.org; 610-667-5001 or in person) by 
Wednesday, September 10.  We cannot accept orders after this date. 

Warmest wishes on the New Year of 5786! 

Best, 

Ely Levine 
Scholar-in-Residence and Ritual Coordinator 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Lulav and Etrog Order Form 

Name____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail  _____________________________________________________________________ 

Number of sets requested ___________ x $53 = ___________ (TOTAL) 

Payment type:  I have enclosed a check _______  Have the synagogue bill me_______ 

Please indicate below when you wish to pick up your Lulav and Etrog (or call Ely Levine, x103, to make special  
arrangements). 

I can pick up my Lulav and Etrog from the synagogue on: 

____ Sunday, October 5, 9:00 am - noon  

____ Monday, October 6, before noon 

____ At Sukkot services, (Mon & Tues evening at 6pm, Tues & Wed morning at 9:15 am) 


